Note to Ms. Lapointe

Further to our ongoing discussion, in respect of the alleged leak of a confidential
investigative report to a Member State by Mr. Anders Kompass, Director, FOTCD, OHCHR Geneva, |

request that a formal investigation be Iaunched{orthwlth by OIOS into the allegation.

t

I shall be away from Geneva until 16 April 2015 and 1 would request that the staff member

concerned not be informed of the investigation before 16 April when [ return to Geneva from my

mission,
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eid Ra’ad al Hussein
High Commissioner for
Human Rights

9 April 2015
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Statements from:

Mohammad Ali Alnsour & Nicole Oberholzer, dated 26 March 2015
Anders Kompass, dated 29 March 2015

Flavia Pansierl, dated 26 March 2015

Zeid Ra’ad Al Hussein, dated 29 March 2015

I cioted 15 March 2015

I cted 24 March 2015
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